From: Choudry, Seemi
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 11:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Invitation - Global Mayors Summit September 18-19, New York City 

 

Hi Steve, 
 
Please consider this a notice that I returned from my work trip to New York on Wednesday. I represented the City of Chicago as Director of the Office of New Americans at a Global Mayors Summit. New York will reimburse me for all travel costs. I was in New York for the summit on Tuesday, September 19. 
 
If you need additional information, please let me know. 
 
Best,
Seemi
